

George Carey Church of England Primary School

Newsletter 30th June 2017

Chris Harrison - Headteacher

Tel: 0208 270 4040

Medication

If your child has been prescribed any medication that the school is unaware of please contact the school and inform the welfare manager straight away. Alternatively contact the school's office team to discuss what type of medication your child is taking. We understand that at times your children may need to take medicine if they are unwell but please **do not** put any medication into your child's book bag as this could potentially be harmful to other children especially those with allergies.

Job Vacancies

George-Carey Primary School has the following 3 vacancies available:

- Office Administrator with finance responsibilities
- Cleaner
- Operative and School Crossing Patrol Officer.

If you are interested in any of the roles above and think you have the skills and experience needed please contact the school office or email office@george-carey.bardaglea.org.uk for further information.

Scholastics Book Fair

Last week's we held a book fair in the main foyer. Parents had the chance to browse the books with a 3 for 2 offers on all books with their children. It was great to see so many of you supporting your child's reading! On this occasion, we raised £415.40 which will contribute to buying books for our school. We would like to say a big thank you to our librarian Mrs Widdop who continues to work very hard every day helping your children in the school library. We look forward to seeing you all again at the next book fair.



Urgent Notice

It has been brought to my attention that children are being dropped off in the mornings at the Rivergate Foyer. They are being left to take themselves to their class rooms, or dropped off at their classroom and being left unsupervised. Please note that children from reception to year 2 are to be taken to their classroom doors and supervised until the teacher collects them at 8.55; children from year 3 to year 4 are to be taken into the upper playground and supervised until a staff member comes to collect them. Children in year 5 or year 6 that have been allowed to walk to school by themselves or have been given them home alone consent need to be spoken to, to ensure they are doing this sensibly. Thank you.

Robins Class Assembly

On Wednesday 28th June, the Robins performed their class assembly. The class performed a spectacular assembly. Both the teachers and their parents were very proud of them. Thank you to Miss Coldwell and Miss Grant for helping the children practice their acts and to the parents for coming along to support their children.





Golden Book Awards



Congratulations to the following children who have been mentioned in our Golden Book this week: -

<u>Kingfishers</u> – Sumairah Begum-Hussain

<u>Jays – Lamine Darame</u>

Herons – Elishah Mintah-Adarkwa

Magpies - Samantha Akueme + James Mapp

<u>Jackdaws -</u> Benedict Aboagye-Nketiah + Mohammed Yosuf

<u>Sandpipers – Mikey Kelly + Marley Robertson + Joshua Martai</u>

<u>Woodpeckers</u> – Dominic Grigaliunas + Chardonna Edwards

Swans - Zachary Gibbs

Ravens - Subhaan Charles

<u>Starlings</u> – Natalie Balasoi + Mayah Williston-Ofori + Tyler Amoako

Wrens - Daniel Amoah + Rj Juggapah

Golden Star Award

Swans - Nicole Tupper + Rejus Sebelskis



PLEASE KEEP THE SCHOOL OFFICE INFORMED OF ANY CHANGE OF ADDRESS OR EMERGENCY CONTACT